
From: Guilbeault, Steven - Député 
Sent: June 15, 2023 8:42:11 AM
To: Ministre / Minister (ECCC) 
Subject: TR: Twinning Trans Canada Highway
Sensitivity: Normal
Attachments:
LET Guilbeault June 14--23.pdf ;

 
 
De :  
Envoyé : 14 juin 2023 17:06
À : Guilbeault, Steven - Député <Steven.Guilbeault@parl.gc.ca>
Objet : Twinning Trans Canada Highway
 
Minister Guilbeault:
 
Please find attached our letter of June 14 asking you to respond to our letter of July 05, 2022. Almost a year has passed and yet we have received no response.
 
Thank you for your attention,
 
Peter Kirby
Kenora, Ontario
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